
Qualified immunity protects rogue public safety officers, and it allows municipalities to dodge their responsibility to enforce 
professionalism. It leads to the disproportionate deaths of persons with disabilities, persons with mental health challenges, and 
people of color. Too many innocent people have been killed because of individual malice or institutional failures. Individuals and 
municipalities must be held accountable for their actions if we are to have a just and safe society. Anything less is a moral failing for 
our society as a whole. Please end qualified immunity in Oregon.


